
Civic Association Virtual Meeting with Frederick 

Mayor Michael O'Connor on March 8, 2021 
 

If you wanted to find out what is happening in Frederick today, and what plans are 

underway for our city in the future, this was a presentation you did not want to 

miss!  

 

Our Mayor knows the city - he was born here and was an Alderman before 

becoming Mayor. He has had a lasting interest in improving conditions here.  

 

He came prepared to talk about a large number of topics that included, our traffic, 

the crime rate, our response to the pandemic, the Comprehensive Plan for 

Frederick, the status of the Mill Pond Road extension and many more. This was 

our chance to hear from our Mayor on a number of important topics of concern to 

residents of Frederick.  

 

As Mayor, he is responsible for putting together the city’s fiscal budget each 

year. He establishes the budget priorities.  

 

We had an opportunity to talk directly with the Mayor. 

 

 
 

 
 


